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Head Teacher’s Message





It was great to welcome all the children back to nursery after the summer break, and it was especially nice to see our new starts settle so quickly into nursery life.





I hope that everyone enjoyed the time off during the summer holidays – even though the weather wasn’t very good!





All of the staff are excited about the year ahead and as a team we will continue to work hard to make the nursery experience the best it can be for all our children.  I look forward to an exciting year in Newmains Nursery packed with learning and fun experiences.





Mr S Smith 


�


       Nursery Staff


Mr Smith – Head Teacher of Newmains Primary and Nursery Class


Mrs Maguire – Principal Teacher with responsibility to oversee the nursery class.


Mrs Christie – Nursery Teacher


Mrs Dochnenko and Mrs Naules – Busy Bees


Miss Arthur – Ladybirds


Mrs Delaney and Miss Findlay – Butterflies


Mrs Belcher –Super Spiders
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Nursery Times.


8.40-11.50


12.45-3.55


We operate flexible nursery hours. 


The morning session starts at 8.40. However the doors are open till 9.00 to fit in with parents bringing their children to school. The children can be picked up from 11.30-11.45. The staff have planning meetings at 11.50 so ALL children must be picked up by then.


The afternoon session starts at 12.45. Children can be picked up between 3.00 and 3.10 to coincide with the end of the school day and again between 3.40 and 3.50. All children must be picked up by 3.55. 


The door opening times are strictly adhered to in line with the nursery security policy.


Nursery Routines.                                         


Please make sure that children come to nursery with suitable clothing and shoes for outdoor play. The children have access to outdoor play every day.


It is vitally important that the children have their names on their shoes, sweat shirts and coats. It takes a long time to tie thirty pairs of shoe laces so when buying shoes for the children, consider Velcro fastenings. Please keep a spare set of clothes in your child’s red nursery bag in case of messy activities or accidents. There is limited space in the cloakroom and we ask that no other bags are brought to nursery.





  














September 2016 Edition











Nursery News











School Road, Newmains, Wishaw, ML2 9BE.		Tel: (01698 274923)

















Almond Valley. We are hoping to organise an outing to Almond Valley Heritage Center in Livingston to experience harvest activities to supplement our context of Autumn. Letters will be given out once arrangements are finalized.





Pantomime. This year the pantomime is Peter Pan. The nursery class will visit Motherwell Civic Centre to see the panto on Friday 16th December.





Library. The children visit the library on a group rotation basis. We encourage the children to look at books and listen to and retell stories in nursery and the visits encourage their enjoyment of this.





Targets


You will be asked to set a target with your child’s key worker for their learning in nursery. For example, children starting nursery usually want their child to settle happily into nursery routines. These targets will be reviewed regularly with your key worker.








  Topic

















Save the Date





Upcoming Events





Honor Roll:








Holidays


23rd September 2016-


26th September 2016





October week 


17th - 21st inclusive  





21st  November 


In Service  





16th December Peter Pan


  


23rd December Nursery closes for Winter break.





Final Comment


Thank you for your support of your child’s learning in all that we do in our nursery. Strong teamwork and partnership working makes a real difference!





We are an Eco Friendly Nursery. All the newletters will be posted on the Newmains Nursery Class Blog. If you would like a paper copy please ask the staff. 





Regards,      Mrs Maguire








 














Gracie 2nd August


Anas 4th August


Finlay 4th August


Jamie 5th August     


Abi 21st August


Cole 27th August


Laia 6th September


Jessica 7th September


Eva 9th September


Ava 13th September


Jenna 15th September


Sophie 17th September


Hollie 21st September


         Murron 25th September








� Birthdays �











Website:


http://www.newmains.n-lanark.sch.uk/





Twitter:


@NewmainsPrimary





Phone:


01698 274923





Contact


Information








